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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, I congratulate
the people of Greece on the 197th anniversary of your independence.

The United States and Greece share a commitment to freedom and liberty rooted
in democratic values. We work together to promote regional stability and
security, trade and investment, and the diversification of energy resources.

Our two nations maintain strong cultural and economic ties: Over the course
of 2018, we will celebrate the strength of our bilateral relationship as the
United States will be the Honored Country at the Thessaloniki International
Fair, showcasing American technology, enterprise, and innovation. This year
also marks the 70th Anniversary of the Fulbright Program in Greece, which, as
the U.S. government’s flagship educational exchange program, has facilitated
academic and cultural linkages between our two countries for over 5,500
participants.

I wish all Greeks a joyous Independence Day celebration and look forward to
the continuing expansion of the U.S.-Greece friendship.
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